
 

435 S. 6th Street Emmaus, PA 18049 
610-965-9220 School ~~ 610-967-4521 Fax 

www.stann-emmaus.org 

 

 

February 23, 2023 

 

Dear Parents/ Guardians, 

 

The additional documents in today’s e-folder include: 

Rock a thon T-shirt order form 

CYO Spring Sports Sign Up Flyer 

Drama Club Ticket Order Flyer 

Drama Club Shout Out Flyer 

  

 

Season of Lent  

The season of Lent began yesterday, Wednesday, February 22nd with our Ash Wednesday 

School Mass and the receiving of Ashes.  We will continue to celebrate the season of Lent as a 

school community every Monday with the Stations of the Cross.  For some, Lent is a time to 

“give up things”.  It is important for us to make sacrifices during Lent.  However, we know that 

what we DO is also just as important as what we “don’t do”.  Do we spend extra time in prayer? 

Do we volunteer our time to help the less fortunate? Do we make time for those who may need a 

listening ear or a comforting embrace? Do we reach out to those who we may often just 

“tolerate”? Do we look beyond the surface and find the Lord dwelling in another—He is there!  

 

Rice Bowl Boxes 

The students are bringing home rice bowl boxes today.  Please use these boxes during the Lenten 

Season to collect money for those less fortunate.  Please return the boxes to school by Monday, 

March 27th, 

   

Good Luck to the following students who will be competing in the PJAS (Pennsylvania Junior 

Academy of Science) competition this Saturday, February 25th.  Liliana Scholz, Ashlynn Greich, 

and Tim Reinert.  A special thank you to Mrs. Miller for preparing the students for the 

competition and to St. Ann Board member Dr. Chris Sacchi the chair of Biology Department at 

Kutztown University and a long time PJAS regional judge, for helping our students to perfect 

their projects for the competition.   

 

http://www.stann-emmaus.org/


Thank you to the St. Ann Parish community and Msgr. Coyle for their generous donation of 

$2,000.00 to our partner school in Zimbabwe. 

 

Home & School Association News 

Thank you to all those who supported the February Dine In/Dine Out fundraiser.  We raised 

$163.00 for the Home and School Association.  The Dine In/ Dine Out venue for March will be 

Panera Bread 

 

Read Across America 

In celebration of Dr. Seuss’s birthday on March 2nd we will be having a book character dress up day and 

parade.  Please see the flyer that was sent home today with your child for details and suggestions for the 

day.  

Friday, March 3rd is a 12:00 Early Dismissal for teacher Professional Development. 

 

Spring Photos 

The students are bringing home their spring photo forms today.  Spring photos and sports/club 

photos will be taken on Wednesday, March 8th and Thursday, March 9th.  A photo schedule will 

be sent home next week. 

 

Rock-a-Thon  

This year our Eighth Grade Rock-a-thon will be held on Friday, April 14th.  This event will 

support Breast Cancer Research.  Please see the flyer in today’s e-folder for information on 

ordering a Rock-a Thon T-Shirt that can be worn on our Rock-a-Thon Dress Down Day on 

Thursday, April 13th.   

 

Extended Care News 

Extended Care will be closing at 5:00 PM on Tuesday, May 23rd.  Please mark your calendar 

now with this important information 

 

Prayers  

Please keep all our school families in your prayers especially the families of Nora McGorry, 

Ephraim McGouldrick, Katharyna McLaughlin, and Marina & Mila Meadows for whom we are 

praying for this week. 

 

Blessings, 

Mrs. Kile 
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$14

*****Please see E-folder for an order form in color*****

Paid                       Cash $ ___________________________           Check # ________________________________

    Total Amount Due =$ _________________

Rock-A-Thon T-Shirt Order Form

*****Only those students who purchase a Rock-A-Thon t-shirt will be allowed to participate 

in the Rock-A-Thon dress down day on Thursday, April 13, 2023.

Name:  __________________________________________________________   

Class: ___________________________________________

Total # of Shirts  X $14.00 =

Shirts are $14.00 each, and payment is due at the time of order.  

All orders are due to Mrs. Shields by March 10, 2020.

 ******NO LATE ORDERS WILL BE ACCEPTED!******
Please make checks payable to St. Ann School.

*****Shirts are gray with black lettering and a pink ribbon representing Breast Cancer



 

 

 
 

ST. ANN CYO SPRING SPORTS 2023 
 ONLINE REGISTRATION IS NOW OPEN! 

(CLOSES MARCH 18TH) 
 

BOYS & GIRLS TRACK & FIELD  
TRACK 

1600M, 800M, 400M, 100M & 4X100M (GRADES 3 TO 8) 
FIELD  

LONG JUMP, JAVELIN & SHOT PUT (GRADES 3 TO 8)  
HIGH JUMP & DISCUS (GRADES 6 TO 8 ONLY) 

 

JV & VARSITY CO-ED VOLLEYBALL 
JV VOLLEYBALL- 4TH & 5TH 

VARSITY VOLLEYBALL- 6TH, 7TH & 8TH 
 

VISIT THE CYO PAGE ON THE ST ANN CHURCH WEBSITE 
HTTP://WWW.CHURCHSTANN.ORG/PARISH-LIFE/CYO-SPORTS 

OR LOGIN AND REGISTER DIRECT ON THE CYO SPORTS WEBSITE TODAY! 
HTTPS://TSHQ.BLUESOMBRERO.COM/DEFAULT.ASPX?TABID=1208379 

 
FOR ANY QUESTIONS, PLEASE EMAIL:  

TRACK & FIELD: JIM WARRENFELTZ AT JIM.WARRENFELTZ@GMAIL.COM 

CO-ED JV & VARSITY VOLLEYBALL: CHRISTI VELEZ AT CHRISTIANAHILBERT@YAHOO.COM 

 

VOLUNTEERS ARE ALWAYS NEEDED: IF YOU ARE CLEARED, PLEASE HELP! 

IF YOU ARE NOT, WE CAN PROVIDE THE PATH TO GETTING ALL CLEARANCES FOR THE UPCOMING YEAR! WITHOUT YOU, 

THERE IS NO CYO PROGRAM! (VOLUNTEERING QUESTIONS: PLEASE EMAIL JIM OR CHRISTI) 



 



      Send a “Shout Out” 

Or Place an Ad Congratulating Your Favorite Cast or Crew Member!  
 

The St. Ann School Drama Club presents James and the Giant Peach Jr. on March 

24th & 25th. Do you want to congratulate your cast or crew member? Say “break a leg” to a 

friend? Here is your opportunity to consider a special message in the playbill! Messages are due 

NO LATER THAN March 3rd. Sorry, there will be no exceptions, due to program deadlines.  

Example Messages: 
Great job, Jessica! Love, Mom, and Dad  

Jeff - Congratulations on a great performance! The stage is where you belong. All our love, Mom, Dad, & Emily  

Lucy – We are so very proud of you as you take your first step on the stage! Lots of LOVE – Grammy & Pop 

Name ________________________________________ Grade ____________  

Email or phone # in case we need to reach you: ________________________________  

Clearly and neatly print your message exactly as you would like it to appear in the playbill.  

1._________________________________________________________________ 

__________________________________________________________________ 

 2.________________________________________________________________ 

__________________________________________________________________ 

3._________________________________________________________________ 

__________________________________________________________________ 

 You can also do a larger shout out or place an ad. Please see below for pricing.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

$3.00 per “Shout Out”      $25 per ½ page Ad 
$15 per ¼ page Ad                 $40 per full page Ad 
 

Please make checks payable to “St Ann School” and return form payment in an 

envelope marked:  

“James and the Giant Peach Ad”  
Mrs. Scholz – The Music Room  

DUE MARCH 3rd.  


